Ruemel Panglao

From: Jason Gouliard <jason@gouliard.com>

Sent: Thursday, October 14, 2021 12:44 PM

To: Ruemel Panglao

Subject: In Support of Agenda Item #2 (Resident Jen Randle)

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of San Mateo County. Unless you recognize the sender's email address and know
the content is safe, do not click links, open attachments or reply.

As a neighbor of new resident Jen Randle, | am in full support of her desire to modify the beautiful home she has built at 601 El Granda
with the following modifications:

e adding IPE (which was approved for the garage) to side of the house v. hardie board. | understand that COVID
made sourcing hardie difficult and that IPE was overage and a material upgrade.

e not adding wood trim around the base of the roof trim, as holes in the facia are a concern

e 7’ lacantina door sits lower than 7" windows due to a leveling difference related to the placement of the
window floor support

e wood railing v. metal wire railing, which is a safer and more humane choice for Eli and Mathilda, the dogs of 601
El Grandada

Thank you for considering my support,

Jason Gouliard
122 Lewis Ave
Half Moon Bay, CA 94019



